
 

 

 

March 21, 2017 

For Release        

IMMEDIATE 

 

Contact:  MTA Press Office 

  (212) 878-7440 

 

 
Hugh L Carey Tunnel Brooklyn-Bound Tube Closure 3/22 and 3/23 

One Lane Open in Each Direction in Remaining Tube 
 
The Brooklyn-bound tube at the Hugh L Carey Tunnel will be closed, from 10:30am to 2:30pm on 
both Wednesday, March 22 and Thursday, March 23, for necessary maintenance. One lane will 
operate in each direction in the remaining tube during these periods. 

 
Motorists are advised to allow additional travel time, or consider an alternate route.      
 
Motorists can sign up for MTA e-mail or text alerts at www.mta.info for the latest information on 
this planned work.  
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